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DepEd Regional Advisory No. 12 ’ , 5. 2022
July 15, 2022
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
This advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit deped.in/ro8issuances)

INVITATION TO WATCH THE “PAGBASOL”

Attached is a communication from SSupt Rodrigo A. Almaden Jr,, Caretaker/DRDA,
Bureau of Fire Protection Regional Office VI, inviting DepEd Regional and Division Offices and
schools regionwide to view, comment, like, and share the regional entry in the national level
of BFP RO VIII on Apoy at Lente Documentary Film Festival entitled “PAGBASOL" through the
link https://fb.watch/ecMcYwp-wE/ or through the QR code attached in this communication.

The activity aims to open the public’s consciousness to fire safety, especially during this
pandemic when everyone is encouraged to stay in their homes.

This Office, thruogh the Education Support Services Division (ESSD), encourages the
participation of the concerned participants as a part of our initiatives in educating our
constituents for the safety of our people, the schools, and offices.

Participation of both public and private schools shall be subject to the no-disruption-
of-classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled Instituting Measures to
Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Ca ompliance Therewith.

Considering that this is an Advisory, Schools Division Superintendents are given the
discretion to act on this matter.
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Republic of the Philippines
Department of the Interior and Local Government
BUREAU OF FIRE PROTECTION
Regional Office Vil
Cor. J. Romualdez & P. Paterno Sts., Tacloban City
Tel. Number: (053) 325-6391/Fax Number: (053) 325-7123
Email: fsed.1818bfpr8@gmail.com

13 July 2022

DIR. EVELYN R. FETALVERO, CESO IV
Regional Director

DepEd Region 8

Eastern Visayas
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Dear Ma’am,
Greetings of Peace and Good Health!

The Bureau of Fire Protection is a national government agency mandated to prevent and
suppress destructive fires. Lectures and seminars are among the effective ways to
disseminate fire prevention awareness.

One of the activities of the Bureau of Fire Protection is the Apoy at Lente Documentary
Film Festival contest which is designed to showcase the skills and talents of the growing
society of freelance film making nationwide. The goal of the contest is to produce
documentary films telling stories related to fire. By showing these kinds of films to the
public and through the social media, the BFP hopes to open the public's consciousness
to fire safety especially at times of pandemic where in most of the people are encouraged
to stay in their homes.

In connection to this, we respectfully invite your good office and your schools regionwide
including the students to view, comment, like and share our regional entry in the
national level entitled, “PAGBASOL” through the QR Code attached and provided.

Should you have any question or clarifications, please contact the Regional Community
Relations Section through mobile numbers 0955-752-4743 or send an e-mail at
crs.bfpr8@gmail.com.

We are looking forward to a fruitful partnership and cooperation with you.

Truly yours,

ey

RODRIGO A ALMADEN JR
SSUPT (DSC) BFP
Caretaker/DRDA
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